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NAME LOCATION REASON NOMINATOR, POSITION
Elba Lamar Perryville Thank you so much to Elba for being one of our Ed Rising Teacher 

Leaders this year. We so appreciate your continued advocacy for your 
students in Perryville. Thank you for helping the students with their 
paperwork, their projects, and everything else that goes behind the 
scenes. You are a rock star!

Patricia McCasland, BBRCTE Career 
Development Specialist

Shakim Blackwell Nondalton Thank you so much to Shakim for being one of our Ed Rising Teacher 
Leaders this year. We so appreciate your continued advocacy for your 
students in Nondalton. Thank you for spending many hours outside of 
the school day, supporting your students with their projects. Their 
projects turned out phenomenal and that is a testament not only to 
your student's hard work, but to you as well. Your dedication does not 
go unnoticed.

Patricia McCasland, BBRCTE Career 
Development Specialist

Steve Byers Kokhanok Thank you so much to Steve for being one of our Ed Rising Teacher 
Leaders this year. We so appreciate your continued advocacy for your 
students in Kokhanok. Thank you for helping your student with their 
paperwork, their project, and everything else that goes behind the 
scenes.

Patricia McCasland, BBRCTE Career 
Development Specialist

Diana Hejtmanek Chignik Lake Thank you so much to Diana for being one of our Ed Rising Teacher 
Leaders this year. We so appreciate your continued advocacy for your 
students in Chignik Lake. Thank you for participating in the Ed Rising 
in person PD, the virtual monthly PDs, and the hours you spent 
supporting your student in their project. I admire how you jumped right 
in after your student showed interest in participating in this program. 
You are a rock star!

Patricia McCasland, BBRCTE Career 
Development Specialist

JW Newton Port Heiden Thank you so much to JW for being one of our Ed Rising Teacher 
Leaders this year. We so appreciate your continued advocacy for your 
students at Meshik School. Thank you for the incredible 
communication these last few months and pushing your students to 
jump outside of their comfort zone. Thank you for the hours you spent 
on supporting your students in working on their project, your hard work 
and dedication does not go unnoticed.

Patricia McCasland, BBRCTE Career 
Development Specialist

Taylor Clay Newhalen Taylor is such a dedicated student and such a good human being! She 
comes to class ready to work every day and is always willing to help a 
friend if they need it. She puts forth her best effort on her assignments 
and makes everyone feel like they are heard and important. Thank you 
for being awesome, Taylor!

Kate Cornell, Teacher

Christina Salmon Igiugig The real question is why this person shouldn't be a Shining. Christina 
is an active member of our school. From coaching battle books to 
volunteering in the kitchen. She has been a tremendous help this 
month and we appreciate her so much. Quyana Christina!

Stephanie Canning, Teacher

Rebecca Stenson

Rebecca Stenson


